From: Alex Mansfield

Sent: 08 February 2015 15:33
To: Planning
Subject: 2014/7803/P

T object to the application for extension and development of the England's Lane Residence on
the following grounds:

* The increase in the number of flats will add to an already overloaded electrical supply to
the area, increasing the likelihood and occurrence of electricity cuts, of which there have been
several in the last 2 months.

* The impact of the development on the green belt between Antrim Grove, Walham Court
and England's Lane Residence is unknown.

* High voltage security lights were recently added to the back of England's Lane Residence.
These lights are bright enough to illuminate the green belt and the back of Walham Court and
disturb sleep. Decreasing the distance between England's Lane Residence and Walham Court
will increase this unwelcome illumination further.

* Further loss of privacy to the rear gardens due to the closer proximity of England's Lane
Residence.

* Vehicles used for demolition and redevelopment of England's Lane Residences will
increase the congestion on England's Lane already under strain from the volume of traffic
currently using the road.

* Increase noise nuisance from the construction site during demolition and development.

Regards

A. Mansfield
Walham Court



